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education and SGBM. Dean Bautista spoke to hearing from students regarding the education and 

prevention side of Title IX/SGBM issues and stated that this is an opportunity for Skidmore to 

work with all students in meaningful ways when the first arrive on campus each year. Dean 

Bautista commented that he is eager to engage with students, create pathways of communication, 

and work in collaboration together.  

 

SGA Executive Vice President Nathaniel Lowell ¶���inquired about the potential reviving of the 

SGBM Student Advisory Council and what the council could potentially look like in the current 

environment. Dean Bautista replied that he is keen to see the council restarted, ensuring that all 

voices are heard, and to see how the group might evolve and function

/sgbm/we-hear-you/index.php
https://www.newyork6.org/sites/default/files/New%20York%20Six%20Title%20IX%20ED%20Comment%20Letter.Jan2018.final_.1-30-2019.pdf


 4 


